
 
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

DATE:   November 28, 2018 
 
TO:   All Potential Bidders 
 
FROM:   Penny Owens, Assistant Purchasing Agent, City of Knoxville 
 
SUBJECT:  Addendum No. 1 to the LOI for the Cured-In-Place Pipe Project 
 
LOIs TO BE OPENED: November 30, 2018 at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 
 
This addendum is being published to address the questions asked by potential submitters regarding the 
above referenced LOI. This addendum becomes a part of the contract documents and modifies the 
original specifications as noted. 
 
Question #1:  Regarding the Request for Letters of Interest; is there any condition assessment data for 
the 2018 CIPP pipes that you can provide? 
 
Answer: You may view pictures or video of the sites by visiting https://ws.onehub.com/folders/86fz72lv. 
Note that the City makes no guarantee of the current condition of the pipes as the condition may have 
changed between now and when the pictures/videos were made. 
 
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM 1 

https://ws.onehub.com/folders/86fz72lv

